Village Voice

November 2016

Updates:

e All of the trees in the community are being evaluated by a professional Arborists for basic pruning, thin-

ning, raising clearance over road/driveway/sidewalks etc.
e It would be a good idea to clean out your rain gutters and down spouts while the weather is good.

e Please make sure you keep your overhead garage doors closed and home doors locked at all times.

o Curb and leash your pets and take their garbage home with you.

o Make sure the pedestrian walking gates are closed behind you. If you need the pedestrian gate code,
call M&M Management. Thanks!

o Fall flower beds and leaf clean up is in process.

o All seasonal outside decorations are installed at Owner’s own risk.

e Need help finding “Help” call M&M @ 801-566-141 |

East entrance vehicle gates can be Take Tlme

scheduled to be left open for guests/
parties or gatherings; times specific;
to be

please call M&M Management to make

arrangements.

Thankful!

Village “Christmas Ladies Luncheon”

is scheduled for Friday, December |6th at Epic
Casual Dining.

Next Board Meeting is
November 15, 2015 at 6:30 pm
The Village website thevillage-hoa.com Homeowners are always welcome.

News letter is also posted on

See page 2



Garbage Collection is on Friday. Cans

should be out by 8:30am.

Please put away, out of sight, your gar-

bage can. If you are in need of a re-

placement garbage can, email M&M with your re-

quest.
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